
  

  INDOOR ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY NOTICE 
 
The School District of Monroe would like to inform staff, students, parents, and the public of the 
district’s indoor environmental quality (IEQ) management plan.  The plan was initially developed 
in 2012 and is reviewed as necessary.  The plan was developed as deemed appropriate for the 
district.  Questions and concerns should be directed to the IEQ Coordinator.  Copies of the plan 
are available at the district office for a fee.   The district office located at 925 16th Avenue, Suite 
3, Monroe, WI 53566. 


